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Newsflash 
  

 
SOUTH YORKSHIRE GP 

SAVE OUR SURGERIES (SOS) WHATSAPP GROUP 
 
Following the imposition of the 2024/25 GP contract by NHS England (NHSE) and government, and 
on the request of the General Practitioners Committee (GPC) England Executive Team, a South 
Yorkshire GP SOS WhatsApp group has been set up. This is primarily for distribution of information 
and coordination of activity. It is time for us to all pull together, and get ready to act. 
 
WhatsApp has been used to great effect by the juniors, and we need to do the same. 
 
Please: 
 
• Join the WhatsApp group via the QR code below.  
 
• Invite every GP you know who lives/works in South Yorkshire (GP Registrars welcome too). 
 
• Bear in mind that whilst we recognise the vital role of the wider team, this is a doctor only group 

for the moment. 
 
• Join the British Medical Association (BMA). To have a vote in any referendum and have your say 

you will need to be a member. We need every GP’s voice behind our GPC team for a strong 
mandate whilst they fight for the survival of General Practice. 

 

 

 

https://www.bma.org.uk/join-us?utm_source=google&utm_medium=search&utm_campaign=functional&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIvvmB1qeFhQMVnpxQBh1ZOgwmEAAYASAAEgLNXPD_BwE

